

NEWSLETTER Fall 2017





Autumn, the year's last, loveliest smile.

William Cullen



CHAMBER SOCIAL

at Betterbee, Oct. 25, 5:30 PM.

All are invited for a tour of the facility, learn about education updates with news about the new owners, followed by a Q/A session. Refreshments provided. Please rsvp to

Amie Collins : amie.c@betterbee.com or



518.930.4713

See what the buzz is all about!





Holiday Lighted Tractor Parade

Saturday, November 18, 2017 @ 6:30 pm

Excitement is building here at the Chamber.

Stop by to register your tractor!

Volunteers wanted during the day /evening of this event. You can easily sign up for a 3 hour shift @ www.signupgenius.com.

Search info@greenwichchamber.com

Best seats in town!

New this year!

Tractor Parade T-shirts with our logo!

More info to come. Call the Chamber to reserve a shirt! 518-692-7979



FOR YOUR INFORMATION:



Officers & Directors

Officers

President—Suzanne Becker Co-Vice President—Catherine A. Burkly Co-Vice President—Matthew Ryan Treasurer—Amy Pett Secretary—Jessica Lynn

Directors

Mary Barnhart, Victory View Vineyard
Suzanne Becker, Blooms
Catherine A. Burkly, Esquire
Heidi Clary, Country Power Products, LLC
Amie Collins, Betterbee
Andrew Kelly, Kelly & Sellar Ryan, PLLC
Matthew Ryan, Individual Member
Rebecca Winchell, Trustco Bank

Greater Greenwich Chamber of Commerce, Inc.

6 Academy Street | Greenwich, NY 12834 | Phone/Fax (518) 692-7979

Stay Connected!

info@greenwichchamber.org

facebook.com/greenwichchamber

www.greenwichchamber.org

twitter.com/greenwich_ggc

Check out the **Events Calendar** on our website and let us know what you've got going on! **www.greenwichchamber.org/events.asp**

We're posting events throughout the year.

Would you consider helping with the planning and administration of your Chamber of Commerce?

Terms are for 2 or 3 years. It requires attending a monthly meeting and helping on 1 or 2 committees throughout the year.

Please let us know if you have an interest. The Chamber really needs members to get involved to be able to continue as a productive and reputable organization.

Facebook Promotion

We're looking to highlight members on the Chamber Facebook page. Send us a brief description or update of something new and exciting happening at your business. We'll get it posted!

Information Building

We are always looking to refresh the promotional materials in the Information Building on Academy Street in Greenwich. If you have updated **flyers**, **brochures or business cards**, you can drop them off at the Chamber office, send them in via postal mail (or feel free to stop by and make space on the

Greater Greenwich Chamber of Commerce

Gift Certificates



GCC Gift Certificates are **available all year long** and are a great way to keep more dollars in our local economy. Let us know if you'd like to be included on the list of businesses that accepts these certificates.

To redeem your Chamber of Commerce Gift Certificate for cash, bring it to the Chamber office and you will be reimbursed for the amount used. Any questions, please call the office at (518) 692-7979.

Gift certificates can be purchased at the Chamber office in any denomination.

And finally...



for renewing your Chamber membership. Your continued support is an investment in your business and an investment in our community. We will do our utmost to promote your business and to respond to your needs.